
 

 

 

 

“NOTICE TO BUILDERS AND CONTRACTORS” 

The Town of Kentville wishes to advise all builders and contractors that the 

Department of Engineering & Works will not issue street openings permits for 

sewer or water laterals to be installed between December 01, 2016 and April 15, 

2017. 

 

Fred Whynot, P.Eng. 
Director of Engineering & Works 
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